May 12,2018

Attention County Council

As you may be aware the St. Paul BMX & Skatepark society has started to embark on
the design stage for the St. Paul BMX & Skatepark Initiative. We are in the first
stages of design and require some information on the location in order to properly
start the design.

Per the requirements of our design group, Newline Skateparks we are looking to
perform the geological assessment and the site survey.

The Skate Park Society has taken on the geo assessment through a consulting firm
out of Calgary.

What we are writing to inquire about is whether we can obtain donation of Gift in
Kind from the County to provide Survey services for the location.

We anticipate that this would be one full day possibly less to complete the required
physical survey followed by another day to complete the data compilation. If this
could be provided we would issue a tax receipt for the services rendered as a gift in
kind donation.

We have attached the base data requirements that details out the scope of work for
the survey.

The timeline we would like to complete this is within two weeks of writing.

If this is something the county would be willing to provide, it would be yet another
great contribution from our council.

Thanks in advance

Daniel Reid

St. Paul BMX & Skatepark Initiative



